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November 3, 2021 

 
 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 

Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re: DE 20-170 – Return of Service 

 
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 

 
 Enclosed, on behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc., and pursuant to the Order of 
Notice issued by the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission on October 15, 2021, 
and in connection with the above-referenced docket, please find an affidavit 
documenting our compliance with the Order. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Ryan Peterson 
 

Ryan Peterson 
Regulatory Specialist 
 
cc: Service List 
 
 
Encl. 



State of New Hampshire 
Public Utilities Commission 

         
 ) 
Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. ) 
Electric Vehicle Time of Use Rates )        DE 20-170 
 ) 
        ) 
 
 

AFFIDAVIT OF RYAN J. PETERSON 
 

Ryan J. Peterson does hereby depose and say as follows:  
 
I, Ryan J. Peterson, Regulatory Specialist, Unitil Service Corp., on behalf of Unitil 
Energy Systems, Inc., certify that the order of notice, issued by the Commission on 
October 15, 2021, has been prominently displayed on the Company’s web page since 
October 18, 2021. 
 
Signed as of this 3rd day of November, 2021. 
 
 

    Ryan Peterson   
    Ryan Peterson 
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